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The General Insurance Association of Japan (GIAJ) has released the figures for 

claims paid for the hail-fall that occurred in Hyogo Prefecture, etc. on April 16, 2024, as 
of May 31, 2024. 

 
■  Hail-fall that occurred in Hyogo Prefecture, etc. on April 16, 2024 (As of May 31, 

2024) 
【The numbers represent the total combined figures for member companies of the 

General Insurance Association of Japan and the Foreign Non-Life Insurance 
Association of Japan, etc. as of May 31, 2024】 

 
Number of 
accepted claims 

(Note 1) 

Number of claim 
payments 

(Note 2) 

Total amount of claim 
payments  
(in thousands of yen） 

(Note 2) 
Coverage for damage 
to own vehicle 81,021 79,468 31,424,166 

Fire insurance 40,861 39,529 24,718,469 
Miscellaneous casualty 
insurance including 
personal accident 
insurance 

270 241 296,783 

Total 122,152 119,238 56,439,418 
 
Note 1: The number of “accepted claims” includes cases where insurance companies 

received requests for damage investigations, and consultations or inquiries 
about insurance coverage or policyholder contracts. 

Note 2: The number of claim payments and the total amount of claim payments shown 
include estimates. 
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